
CITY COUNCIL 
 

11 OCTOBER 2010 
 
 
Cabinet Minute 48 of 14 September 2010 
 
CHANGES IN EXECUTIVE ARRANGEMENTS 
 
 
The Monitoring Officer (Assistant Director for Democracy and Governance) 
submitted a written report.  
   
Agreed that the City Council is Recommended to approve – 
  

(1) the consultation plan as set out in the report;    
  

(2) the Leader and Cabinet Executive model as the preferred form 
of executive arrangements, for consultation.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
______________________________________________________________ 
 

Note: 
 

The full report in connection with this minute is available on the website 
www.plymouth.gov.uk/democracy 

or by contacting Democratic Support on 01752 304867 


